

## DO I HAVE TO WEAR A MASK AT THE SENIOR CENTER?

The face covering order has been lifted by the Town of Brookline and Health Commissioner Sigalle Reiss **as of Saturday**,

## March 12, 2022.

Indoor masking is strongly encouraged for those who are not vaccinated, including those under the age of 5 years, individuals who have a weakened immune system, or those at increased risk for severe disease because of age or an underlying medical condition. Of course, we also encourage anyone who would just feel more comfortable to wear a mask.

Face coverings will still be required for all individuals on public transportation and rideshares, and in healthcare facilities, including congregate care settings, per guidance from the CDC.

PLEASE NOTE: AARP is implementing a statewide requirement that all Tax Aide Program participants must wear masks while meeting with Tax Aide volunteers. In order to receive this free service, all participants must comply with this mask mandate.

Additionally, other program offerings that we host may choose to require masks for their participants.